Jewish National Folk Shule

The Jewish National Folk Shule has been organized for the purpose of supplying the long-felt need for a progressive national Jewish education of Pittsburgh youth in both Hebrew and Yiddish. The undertaking is actively sponsored by the Poale Zion, Jewish National Workers Alliance,

the Pioneer Women's Organization, and other progressive elements of the city.

At a public meeting held at the "Y" Sunday evening, August 7, the plans of the committee of fifteen for the opening of the school in Squirrel Hill immediately after Labor Day, were ratified. The following officers were elected: Harry Morgan, chairman; M. M. Schwartz, financial secretary; Dr. A. J. Ishlon, treasurer, and S. L. Fuss, secretary.

Plans are being made to enlist the active cooperation of all progressive national elements. A folk shule organization consisting of friends of the school is being formed, with membership dues \$5.00 a year. Parents having children of school age are urged to get in touch with any of the officers or members of the committee who will gladly aid in enrolling the children for a progressive Jewish education in Yiddish and Hebrew.